
Good morning, 

 

As a School we have contributed to the consultation on school uniforms. The Board of 
Governors have asked me to submit our previous response, to the consultation, to the 
education committee see attached). 

 

The governors have also asked that the following is noted: 

 

The School express their opposition to Clauses 3 and 4 of the proposed Bill, namely; 

 

Clause 3 – a proposed restriction on the required number of general uniform items, or of 
individual branded items; and 

 

Clause 4 – a proposed cap on the cost of uniform required, either for any specific items 
or for the total uniform. 

 

Both these clauses are apparently subject to a commencement order, which, in effect, 
delays their implementation after the remainder of the new Uniform Bill has been legally 
approved.  

 

With thanks 

 

Nikki Sinnerton 
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